
Sharon Hudson
Portland
LD 511
I live in Portland, and I would like to encourage  the Transportation Committee to 
vote in support of LD 511. This trail would not only benefit residents of the areas 
involved but all Mainers and other tourists who would like to hike in our great state. 
Please vote “ought to pass.”


